
Town of Southwick 
Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 
668 College Highway, 34 Feeding Hills Road and 0 Feeding Hills Road 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the provision of M.G.L. Chapter 40A, Section 11, that the 
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 7:10 p.m. via Zoom on an 
application by Brinkman Constructors for a Special Permit, Site Plan Approval, Stormwater Management 
Permit, Well Head Protection Permit and Earth Excavation Permit for the property located at 668 
College Highway zoned as Industrial Restricted Zone IR. The property is shown on Assessors Map 051, 
Parcel 010, Map 066, Parcel 003 and Map 050, Parcel 002. 

The Applicant proposes to construct a pro-posed vehicle processing facility in accordance with the Code 
of Southwick Zoning Bylaws, Chapter 185, and Sections 9, 10, 19, 22, 33 and 36.1. 

Zoom Meeting ID: 884 9592 2112, Password: 032049, Telephone Access: (929) 205-6099 

A copy of the application and the plans may be inspected by contacting the Town Planner, Alan Slessler, 
at (413) 569-6056 or aslessler@southwickma.net. 

Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the application should appear at the time and manner 
designated. 

Michael Doherty, Chairperson 

Southwick Planning Board 


